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As a school, we no longer set written tasks for homework. The best thing 

you can do to support your child’s learning is to read with them at home. 

The research says your child should be reading 15-20 minutes, daily. It 

really can open the door to so many possibilities and empower your child 

to take on the world.  

In addition to reading, we subscribe to many online learning APPs. If you 

have access to a device and WiFi at home, encourage your child to logon 

to TT Rockstars and Freckle. Both of these APPs will support your child’s 

mathematical learning.  

If your child does not know their login, or is not taking a reading book 

home, speak to their class teacher. 

We are very proud to announce 

that the hard work by Mrs Decker 

and Ms Aartse-tuyn paid off and 

Daven Primary School’s entry to 

Congleton in Bloom came second 

place: highly commended. 

If your child enjoys gardening, we 

have a gardening club at school. 

Keep your eyes peeled for when 

it is next half term, so you can 

secure your child’s place.  

 

 

 

 

 

Asia class (Rec): Myles 

Antarctica (Y1):Jaymin & Alyss 

Africa (Y2): Amelia & Imogen 

Europe (Y3): Kai & Abigail 

Australia (Y4): Ralph & Penny 

South America (Y5): Ema & Evie  

North America (Y6): Kacee & Taylor 

Attendance - 

Asia class (Rec):97.65 

Antarctica (Y1):92.63 

Africa (Y2): 91.5 

Europe (Y3): 89.23 

Australia (Y4): 88.1 

South America (Y5):90.91  

North America (Y6):93.48 

 

School panto – 27th November 

We can’t wait to have the 

pantomime in school on Monday. 

The children have been learning 

the song in school and you can 

help by continuing to practise at 

home too.  

https://youtu.be/6yjW8bb-9TM/ 
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Thank you to everyone who donated 

and wore colourful t-shirts this 

Thursday. As a school, we are 

committed in celebrating and learning 

about neurodiversity. Being part of the 

ADHD foundation’s umbrella project will 

support us in understanding 

neurodiversity even more. We will keep 

you updated on our progress with this.  

 

Changes in year 2 

Mrs Edwards will no longer class 

share alongside Mrs Bates. She 

will still be our school SENDCO 

and is working with another 

school in the trust as SENDCO too. 

Mrs Bates will be the fulltime 

classroom teacher and will also 

become phase leader for Year 1 to 

3. This means that Mrs Bates will 

no longer lead on behaviour. 
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